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Dear Mr Attmore 

 

Worthing Community Infrastructure Levy Draft Revised Charging Schedule 

Consultation 

 

I am the chairman of the Goring Residents Association (GRA) and I write on behalf of 

nearly 2000 Goring Residents. 

 

As we understand it, CIL is charged on land area where there are proposed new 

developments and it is designed to fund improvements to the infrastructure such as 

roads and schools. 

 

We AGREE and SUPPORT the council in proposing a higher levy on any Greenfield 

development within Worthing thus offering a higher protection from developers by 

making the area less viable to develop but not completely so.   We note that the Goring 

Gap (southern) and Goring Gap (northern) known as Chatsmore Farm have been identified 

as areas for protection in the Local Plan. 

 

We would certainly support any proposal that would increase your suggestion of £200 to 

the maximum amount you can charge should you not already be charging the maximum. 

 
 

Eleanor Millward 

Chairman 

For and on behalf of the Goring Residents’ Association 

 


